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3rd Grade Happenings 
December 5th, 2014
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[image: Simple Page Border]In class this week:
Writing: We started a brand new unit this week, Informational Writing!!  The kids have been thrilled to write all about things they’re experts on.  Right now our main focus is on writing a paragraph with a main idea and details to support it.
Math: Multiplication is in full swing!  We’ve continued to look at arrays and skip counting as ways to see multiplication.  Pretty soon we’ll start looking at the algorithm and basic facts.  I’m pleased with how much they know so far.  It’s coming so naturally for them and they’re doing a wonderful job!


From Mrs. Hunter:
Wow!  What a great week!  Once again I am so amazed and pleased with what independent, sweet, and helpful learners I have.  This was made very apparent at our most recent field trip to the Planetarium.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]While on the bus to and from the trip, every student used a quiet voice in respect to the other students and driver.  They stayed seated and listened to directions instantly.   I have never been more proud!
While exiting the bus the driver stopped us and announced that we were the best group he had ever had.  Wow!!!   You should be so proud, I know I am!!!
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Important Dates and Upcoming Events:

· Dec. 19: Winter Parties @ 1:30
· Dec 22- Jan 2: Winter Break
· Jan. 19: No School (MLK day)
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Want to know more?

Check out our class blog and website!

Website: Mrshuntertmp.weebly.com
Blog: Mrshuntertmp.blogspot.com
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Contact Mrs. Hunter at: shunter@cpsk12.org or 660-537-1677
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